
64

ENERGY LAW FORUM

Congratulations on the 5th anniversary of the magazine

Dear readers and colleagues!

Let me take this opportunity and congratulate you with the first 5-year ju-

bilee anniversary of the International Scientific and Practical Journal Energy 

Law Forum. The five years, which saw hot discussions on the journal’s cover 

and the issues’ concept, have elapsed quickly, almost unnoticed, as if it were 

only yesterday that Mr. Blazheev and Mr. Grib decided to set up this period-

ical.

I want to express my sincere gratitude to members of the editorial board 

and the editorial collegium for their help and support in creating the journal, 

for wonderful articles and valuable advice and recommendations. 

It is a great pleasure that both famous and young researchers and legal 

practitioners publish their articles in our edition covering most actual issues 

of legal regulation in the field of energy.

I wish to all of the journal contributors and members of the editorial board 

and the editorial collegium of the International Scientific and Practical Jour-

nal Energy Law Forum success in their creative work, health, and prosperity!
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